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2024 - 2025 P.1 Admission Promotion Seminar

Date
&

Session

1st session: 13 May 2023(Sat) 10:30a.m. to 12noon P.1 Promotion Seminar and Open Day Activities
2nd session: 13 May 2023(Sat) 2:00p.m. to 4:30p.m. Open Day Activities & School Guided Tour

3rd session: 14 May 2023(Sun) 10:30a.m. to 12noon  P.1 Promotion Seminar and Open Day Activities
4th session: 14 May 2023(Sun) 2:00p.m. to 4:30p.m.  Open Day Activities & School Guided Tour
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Online registration can be made through our School’s webpage from_ 17 April 2023 (9:00am) to 21 April
2023 (5:00pm).

Each family can only register for one session. In case of duplicate registration, all registrations will

be cancelled.

Students who are eligible to study in Primary One in the year of 2024-2025 will be given priority to attend
the P.1 Admission Promotion Seminar.

If the applications exceeded our quota, the result will be decided by drawing lots.

The result for the above will be released through the School webpage on 28 April 2023 (1:00p.m.).

Each session is available to two parents and one student to attend only.

The content of the two seminars are the same and will be conducted in Cantonese.

During the promotion seminar, please do not take any photos, audio or video recordings.

Parents must keep or record the online registration number by themselves to enable the checking of the
lottery results on the school website. Please understand that the school will not check the registration

number for parents.




